
November Business Meeting Minutes 

11/2/2015 Start time: 1900 

Minutes taken by: Glenda Owens 

Members Present: 

Brenda Dunlap, Debbie Busby, Gary Wolfe, Jack Holley, Marie Holley, Lisa Thrower, Michelle Brown, 

Thomas Thrower, Dwayne McDuffie, Dustin Coogle, David Dunlap, Jerry Yeagley, Larry Cleveringa II,  

Motion made by Dustin and seconded by Lisa to aĐĐept OĐtoďer’s ďusiŶess ŵeetiŶg ŵiŶutes 

Motion made by Thomas and seconded by Lisa to aĐĐept OĐtoďer’s treasurer report 

Per Debbie – Relay for Life is Saturday May 14th 2016 from 11AM to 10PM. Every person in the 

departŵeŶt has ďeeŶ sigŶed up to partiĐipate. Our theŵe is ͞raĐiŶg for a Đure.͟ The chili committee and 

the chili fund raiser were canceled due to time span being too short to get it organized.  The fundraiser 

is now projected for some time in January. From 1PM to 4PM on November 14th Bagdad’s fall festiǀal 
will be held, we will be doing fire prevention at this event. The sign up roster is on the dry erase board in 

the meeting room be at the station at 12.  If you can come please sign up. For Operation Santa, Michelle 

will be Santa 1. Dustin will be Santa 2.  

Thomas made a motion to spend $500.00 out of the volunteer account to buy candy for both the 

Christmas parades and Operation Santa. Motion seconded by Dustin. No further discussion. Body 

agrees. Motion carries.  

Per Lisa – I will start taking copies of your pictures for the Relay for Life cancer board as of tonight and 

will continue to accept them through April.  Please get them to me.  

Per Glenda – The making strides breast cancer walk went very well. Kudos to those who participated. 

We received a lot of positive feedback for being at the event and walking 3 miles in full gear and SCBA. 

We had 2 structure fires in October. Good job to all those involved. See the October call report for 

breakdown details.  The LZ light situation has been resolved. Both Engine and Rescue now have 5 lights. 

Day crew will not be on shift on Thanksgiving. Day crew has been working on hydrant location and 

testing and has now completed. I have already started working on putting the information into E.R. so 

that it is available to everyone. All 3 of the hydrants on Churchill Circle have been turned off due to theft 

issues. The hydrant in the cul –de- sac on Oyster Bay Drive as well as the hydrant at Mercy lane/Grove 

“treet aŶd ϰϬϮϯ GordoŶ Wells Driǀe are all out of serǀiĐe. There is also a flush hydraŶt at ϭϳϬϴ “t. Mary’s 
Bay Drive that is out of service. The Prefire plan books have been updated. Please get familiar with 

them. If you see a ďuildiŶg that Ŷeeds to ďe added to it please let ŵe kŶoǁ. I’ŵ goiŶg to leaǀe the 
signup sheets for tee-shirts iŶ the ǁatĐh rooŵ uŶtil DeĐeŵďer’s ďusiŶess ŵeetiŶg. If you ǁould like to 
get one or both of the shirts you now have until December. Volunteers needed advertisement has been 

posted on FB and the website.  

Per Thomas –No truck checks this month due to Thanksgiving.  

 Per David – Please try to make yourself available these next 2 months for trainings and events.  

Meeting adjourned at: 2005 



 

 



Calls per day Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday

Total 8 6 6 10 4 14 6

No Response 1

Hours Total No Response

0801 - 1600 21

1601 - 0000 20

0001 - 0800 13 1

Month Total

EMS 31

Fire 23

Total 54

Year Total

2015 538

Month: October


